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ma'm

Rev. Reinhard Kaufman— <
5t. Anthony's Church
m.WMh

Dear Rev, Kaufman:

There is enclosed herewith a letter, together with
attached material, that I have just received from the Post
Office Department, in reply to my recent inguiry conceraning
the establishment of a post office in the western segment of
the Fort Berthold Indian Reservation,

If, af'ter you have completed the attached forms and
sent them to the Post Office Department, you feel that I can
be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to let
me knowe

Hoping you are well, and with kind regards, I am

Sincerely,

WL/ode
Ence
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